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December 11, 2023 (ﬁo

TO: All heads of Departments, Offices and Agencies ‘&/
FROM: The Vice President

SUBJECT: Pohnpei State Run-Off Election

The State of Pohnpei will be having its run-off election on Tuesday, December 12, 2023.
Consistent with the work requirements of your Departments, Offices and Agencies, I encouraged
you to grant two (2) hours of administrative leave to all National Government employees who are
from Pohnpei to allow them to exercise their civic duty. In addition, employees who will be

assisting in the administration of polls, counting and tabulation may arrange with their supervisors
for an additional day.
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Aren B. Palik

Thank you.



